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   1. Domaine AGM

   2. BROS Meeting

   3 Miscellaneous

1  Domaine Annual General Meeting

 Tha domaine A G M will take place on Saturday 18th April, 2009 at the Salle 

des Fetes, Le Muy.  By now you should all have received the voting papers.  

Resolutions 1, 2 and 3 seem to be straight forward.  Resolution 4 is for the election to 

the new Conseil de Surveillance.

 I hope that everyone will vote for Pam Kilbey and return their voting papers in 

good time.  I have no comment on the other candidates as I have no personal 

knowledge of them.

2  BROS Meeting

 The BROS meeting will be held on Thursday 10th September, 2009.  The 

arrangements will be as in previous years.

3  Miscellaneous.

 I am very sorry to report the death of Catherine Chappell, plot 471 who has 

died since the last newsletter.  She was a very nice lady which Dot and I met a few 

times.  Our condolences go to her sister Ann Riva and all members of her family.

 I understand that the shop/restaurant is now open and Annie has returned to 

work there.

 Dot and I were at Canebieres in February/March.  The first week the night 

temperature was minus 4c.  The mimosas were magnificent.  The hills to the north of 

the domaine were snow covered.  At Valberg and Beuil in the Mercantour there has 



been over twenty feet of snow during the season.  Many parked vehicles and on the 

roofs of houses there was about three feet 
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